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                             02 May 2025 

Miguel Pena Sánchez  

Office: 134 - Muckleneuk Street 

Nieuw Muckleneuk,  

Pretoria,  

0181  

 

Dear Mr/Ms Sánchez 

           

INVESTIGATION FOR REMEDIAL ACTION IN THE FORM OF A SAFEGUARD MEASURE 

AGAINST THE INCREASED IMPORTS OF CERTAIN FLAT-ROLLED PRODUCTS OF 

IRON, NON-ALLOY STEEL OR OTHER ALLOY STEEL (NOT INCLUDING STAINLESS 

STEEL), WHETHER OR NOT IN COILS (INCLUDING PRODUCTS CUT-TO-LENGTH AND 

‘NARROW STRIP’), NOT FURTHER WORKED THAN HOT-ROLLED (HOT-ROLLED 

FLAT), NOT CLAD, PLATED OR COATED, EXCLUDING GRAIN-ORIENTED SILICON 

ELECTRICAL STEEL (HOT-ROLLED STEEL PRODUCTS): EUROPEAN UNION. 

 
We wish to inform you that the International Trade Administration Commission of South Africa 

(the Commission) made a final determination in the above investigation, which was approved 

by the Minister of Trade, Industry and Competition.  

 
Attached, please find a copy of the Commission’s Report No. 740, containing its final 

determination as well as copy of the notice which was published in the Government Gazette 

on 02 May 2025. 

  
Yours sincerely, 
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